September 27, 2003

«First_Name» «Last_Name»
«Address»
«City», «Zip»
Dear «First_Name»:

Once again, we want to commend you for participating in the California Youth Leadership Forum for Students with Disabilities (YLF)!  We hope you found the YLF experience to be one that was enjoyable and educational.  As you know, hundreds of volunteers commit their time and money to YLF because they believe in you and want to help you reach your goals.

To remind you of your YLF experience, enclosed is a photograph of the delegates and volunteer staff, which was taken in front of the State Capitol on July 23, 2003. 

To assist you in keeping in touch with YLF 2003 delegates and with YLF alumna from previous years, we have set up an e-mail communication “list serve” exclusively for California YLF alumna and staff.  Many of you are already using the list serve. If you have not done so already, please e-mail Kris Lange at kris.lange@ucop.edu and Kris will add you to the list .  We also would  appreciate it if you could please send any changes in your mailing address or telephone numbers to Shayn Anderson at our address on this stationery or to sanderso@edd.ca.gov. 

We hope you will take time to review the “Personal Leadership Plan” you created while at YLF.  And remember that we are here to help you as you work toward the goals you established in that plan. Also, we hope that in future years you will consider serving as volunteer staff at YLF.

Please know how much we all enjoyed meeting you and having the opportunity to work with you.  We hope you truly feel welcomed into the YLF network of friends. We will continue to keep in touch. 

Please take care!

Sincerely,

PAUL K. MILLER, PH.D.                   CATHERINE KELLY BAIRD

Chair
                    Executive Director


Youth Leadership Forum                   Governor’s Committee

